

Dear Families,

We are ready to roll in September and our new class is almost complete! We wish our brand new kindergarteners all the best and send much love with them as they have made their way to the "big" school.

Last month saw us enjoying lots of Splash Days and new topics. <u>Pete the Cat</u> was a class favorite and taught us that even when things go wrong, it's still okay.

In September we will begin classroom jobs, morning sign-in, and answering the *Question* of the Day. We will concentrate on learning classroom routines, safety procedures, and practice both working together and working independently.

We begin our Circle Time at 9AM and would appreciate your child arriving before then. It is a nice way to start the day together and we talk about what will happen during the day so the children know what will take place.

Ms. Holly, Ms. Lorí & Ms. Carolyn

THE CHILDREN'S CAMPUS PRE K PROGRAM: SPACE ROOM SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER

Weekly Themes:

September 4 - 8: Back to School

September 11 – 15: Community Helpers

September 18 - 22: Apples

September 25 – 29: Laura Numeroff – Author Study

Home Connection:

Accidents do happen! Please remember to have a complete change of clothes (underpants, socks shorts and a shirt) in your child's cubby.

We appreciate your assistance in working at home with your child on all aspects of pottying self-help skills.

Reminders:

Monday, September 4th: Children's Campus will be closed in observance of Labor Day.

Tuesday, September 5th : Join us for our Curriculum

Night for the Pre K Year old Program!